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7 October 2019 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Ofsted Pilot Visit of Initial Teacher Education Partnerships 
 
On Wednesday 9 October Ofsted will be undertaking an inspection of the University of Reading, who 
are our partners for initial teacher training.  As a result, Ofsted will be present in school on Wednesday 
9 October to carry out a pilot visit as part of an inspection into the University of Reading. Please note 
that this visit is not an inspection of Maiden Erlegh School. 
 
To ensure that Ofsted are thorough in testing elements of the new framework, inspectors will be 
gathering evidence across the partnership schools and so will be visiting us. Please note that this 
inspection will not impact your child or the school day. 
 
As always, the expectation of exemplary behaviour and uniform will apply.  
 
Thank you in advance of your support with this. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr P Gibson 
Headteacher 
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